
  

Hello everyone!  

I am so excited to see you all and I know you are ready to get back in the 

classrooms so you can LEARN.  

It is also lovely to welcome new families to the school, and I am sure you will all 

make them feel very welcome.  

This school year I will teach all of the students in P.1., P.2., P.3. and P4. 😊   

Every time I meet our new P.1. students, I am impressed with their English skills. 

So many of them are confident speakers and can take part in a simple conversation! 

Thanks to all the parents who have helped to get them ready for their first year of 

school. 

In P.2. and P.3. the focus will be on Phonics and Guided Reading. We want all of our 

children to be confident readers and will work on reading strategies to help 

children on their reading journey.   

In P4 we will build upon the reading skills 

children mastered last year and help the 

children acoomplish new challenges. Reading 

at home will make a HUGE difference in 

your school success!  

Make reading a part of your everyday 

routine. 😊  

I will continue to try to make the English classes more interesting as well as easier, 

so that each child understands as well as enjoys them. I will do my best to make 

this an amazing year!  

 

I can’t wait to get started! 

 

Miss Claudia 


